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On the 9th of March the Tirana center hosted a half day workshop. The guests received an introduction on 

W-CARP leading into the lectures for the day. 

 

Although not many guests came, I would say it was still successful. 

 

We all felt like the guests received the content well. 

 

Here's some words from one of the guests. 

 

"I had a very great time today, I would have stayed for a while longer, but I have to feed my cat and study 

for a bit." 

 

 

 


